NEW BEGINNINGS MINISTRIES / FAMILY CHRISTMAS CONCERT

As December arrives, New Beginnings Ministries’ plans for celebration are
already underway. This year we are going to have a
Family Christmas Concert on:

Date: Saturday, December 9", 2023 / Time: 6:00 p.m. to 8:00 p.m.

Christmas is the season to be jolly and gather with those we love. Let us take
this time to reunite, sharing happiness and spreading joy.

We will have Family Entertainment, a surprise MC, Christmas Play, Children’s
Sunday School singing and much more, ending our concert with ‘light finger
foods and soft drinks for everyone’.

Christmas is more than just a time or a season; it is a mental state. To cherish
peace as well as kindness and to be abundant in mercy is to embody the true
spirit of Christmas.

Everyone is welcome — bring a guest and family members!

One of the greatest things we can share at this time of year is the company of
others. Join us for a memorable Christmas Concert.

No sign-up sheets for contributions will be requested. The church will provide!

A Love Offering will be taken



